

We can never go back in time . . . but we can always reflect back to our memories, both good and bad, of our years of growing up at W.H.S. Where do we go from here? Yesterday's tomorrow is today, but tomorrow never comes. The end? No, we've only just begun to live.

We, the Paw Print staff of 1973, in concluding say that "This is the Reflections of the Times." Yes, these are the Times . . . make them what you will . . . but keep them moving.

Our many thanks go to the students, faculty, staff, advisors, and local photographers for making the Paw Print possible.

Cindy Westbury — Editor Dianne Leonard — Business Manager Anna Jean Stevens — Typist Cal Trussell

Kenneth Simmons — Photographers



Time goes on.